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-----Original Message----- 
From: France McCabe   
Sent: February-13-15 4:45 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Re: EB-2014-0298 written comments 
 
To Whom it concerns: 
Re EB-2014-0298 
Niagara Region Wind Corporation (NRWC) application to the Ontario Energy Board to 
determine the location of electricity distribution lines within a road allowances owned by 
the Municipality of Wainfleet. 
 
I have two questions regarding this notice and application: 
1. I have contacted my alderman for the Township of Wainfleet who has confirmed with 
the Township lawyer that the Township of Wainfleet is currently in negotiations with the 
NRWC for a Road Use Agreement and that they have not received any notification that 
the negotiations have terminated. Why is this application coming forward to the OEB, if 
the parties are in negotiations? If NRWC has decided to terminate the negotiations, why 
were the lawyers for the Township not notified first?  
Is this, in fact, cause for the Case to be put on hold until all appropriate notifications 
have been given? 
2. The posting of notice on the website of NRWC, according to the attached letter from 
NRWC's lawyer, was dated January 15, 2015.  Why has the 60 calendar days been 
shortened to 11? Will the Township still be allowed to present their arguments as 
indicated in the notice? 
Will any other residents be allowed to be intervenors or participants if they have not 
already entered their submissions? 
 
I am writing to inquire only, as I do not live in the vicinity of the areas in question. 
However, as a Board Member of the Wainfleet Ratepayers Association it is important for 
us to pass on the information in a timely fashion to those who may be affected. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
France McCabe 
Wainfleet Ratepayers Association 
 




